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Decisions of the Stewards
Caterham F1 Team

The Stewards have noted that Caterham F1 Team will not participate in the 2014 United States
Grand Prix.

Having considered the requirements of Article 13 of the 2014 Formula One Sporting Regulations, in
particular Article 13.2 (f), and the Entry Form lodged with and accepted by the FIA in accordance with
Appendix 2 of the Sporting Regulations, the Stewards decide that Caterham F1 Team is in breach of
the Regulations.

In view of the Team’s current financial circumstances, the Stewards also decide not to impose any
penalty. Because of the particular nature of the breach, the matter is referred to the attention of the
FIA President.
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